
State of Florida 

DATE: June 29,2009 

TO: 

FROM: 

Marguerite H. McLean, Commission Deputy Clerk 11, Office of Commission Clerk 

Robert L. Fisher, Government Analyst 11, Division of Regulatory Compliance 

RE: DN 10391-07 in docket 060251 for Gulf Power Confidentiality Request 

On March 16, 2006, Gulf Power Company filed a Request for Confidential Classification 
(Document Number 02378) in response to audit-related data requests (1.6a, 1.21, 1.24, 1.30a, 
1.32, 1.33a, 2.3e-f, 3.3b, 3.4, 4.4a-b) and certain auditor working papers, thereby triggering the 
initiation of the above mentioned docket. On May 19, 2006 Commission Order No. PSC-06- 
0427-CFO-E1 approved the initial confidential filing. On November 16, 2007 the company 
requested an extension of the initial request for confidentiality (Document Number 10390). On 
January 23, 2008 Commission Order No. PSC-08-0048-CFO-E1 extended the confidential 
treatment of these documents for an additional 18 months. On July 23, 2009 the extended 
confidentiality of these documents will expire. 

Staff believes this information is no longer necessary for its use, and requests that all 
documents be returned to the company and that this docket be closed. Thank you for your 
assistance. 

CC: Lisa S. Harvey 
Carl Vinson 
Tonya Eovacious 
Brenda Memtt 


